

Sandra Sullivan Honored as Chair Emeritus

At the most recent meeting of the Community Service Alliance Board of Directors, CSA founder and long-time Board member, Sandra Sullivan, was named as the agency's first Chair Emeritus.

The honorary position of Chair Emeritus is reserved for founding or other long-term members of the Board of Directors who will no longer actively serve on the Board but whose passion for, and commitment to, the organization over a long period of time is worthy of an honorary and permanent position with the Board. Mrs. Sullivan is a founding member of CSA and has served on the Board of Directors since its inception in 2004. She also played a vital role with the Executive Search Committee in 2010, helping lead the effort to recruit current CSA Executive Director, Tim Gleason to the organization and the Cleveland community.

"Sandy has served CSA and its Board with distinction, leadership and grace," said Board President, Bill Dillingham. "It is a privilege to recognize her passion and commitment with the honor of Chair Emeritus."